
 

 

School Events Volunteer role information 

What is the Role? 

Sandy Bear is looking for volunteers to help run information stands in schools. These events 
happen during school term time, often in October or May. School Events Volunteers will set up 
the stand (all Sandy Bear material will be provided), the event is usually held in the school hall. 
Parents and staff visit the table, and the volunteers talk to them about Sandy Bear. The role will 
involve some standing during the event and sometimes the car park is a small distance away 
from the school requiring merchandise to be moved by small trolley. 

The role will include 

• Setting up the Stand and arranging Sandy Bear information 
• Talking to parents, pupils and teaching staff who attending the event about Sandy Bear. 
• Providing contact information of the office for any questions that can’t be answered on 

the day (leaflets provided) 
• Handing out free merchandise to people 
• Talking to other stall holders about Sandy Bear 
• Events take place after school, so usually 3.30pm-5.30pm  

What do I need for the Role? 

• Enjoy talking to people of all ages 
• Able to stand for periods of time (a chair is usually provided)  
• Work as part of a team of Sandy Bear event volunteers 

Why Volunteer for this role? 

By supporting Sandy Bear at community events, volunteers make a huge contribution to 
enabling the charity to work with many more children, young people and families when they 
most need us. 

Please email volunteering@sandybear.co.uk for more information. 
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